
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Colorado Faith Communities United to End Gun Violence and Montview's Gun Safety 
Team encourage you to attend the 25th Year Remembrance of the Columbine High 
School shooting on the west steps of the State Capitol this Friday evening at 7:30 p.m. 
School, local, and national speakers will honor the victims and their families while 
sharing a message of hope. 
 
We will meet in the Montview parking lot at 6:30 p.m. on Friday to carpool, leaving for 
the Capitol at 6:45 p.m. Of course, you're free to drive or take the bus on your own. 
Any questions, please email or text Susie Pappas, susiepappas@hotmail.com,  
319-321-1978. 
 
This is not political event, so please, no signs or T-shirts with political messages. 
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